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TAYCA to support recommendations of TCFD 

 

TAYCA (headquarters: Chuo-ku, Osaka, Japan; President, CEO & Representative 

Director: Shunji Idei) has decided to support the recommendations of the TCFD*. 

 

Placing the “promotion of environmentally and socially conscious, sustainable corporate 

activities” as a top priority for our business management (materiality), we are 

accelerating our initiative to reduce CO2 emissions in line with the carbon-neutral 

concept. To this end, we are combining different options including fuel conversion to low-

carbon energy sources, streamlining of the production process, introduction of state-of-

the-art manufacturing equipment, and shift to environmentally-friendly production 

items. 

As part of the initiative, we have established the Sustainability Promotion Committee 

to promote our approach to the issues of environmental, social, and corporate governance 

(ESG)/sustainable development goals (SDGs), sustainability, and response to climate 

change, and organized a promotion system with clear management roles. 

 

The TAYCA Group will continue its efforts to contribute to achieving a sustainable 

society by promoting disclosure of information related to the response to climate change 

in alignment with the recommendations of the TCFD and accelerating measures to 

realize carbon neutrality. 

 

*About TCFD 

Established in December 2015 by the Financial Stability Board (FSB) at the request of 

G20, TCFD is the Task Force on Climate-related Financial Disclosures. In June 2017, 

the TCFD published a report recommending information disclosure related to climate-

related risks and opportunities. 


